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In summary, Zoo Nightclub's security measures stand out. Professional door staff, proactive 
management, and an efficient security team collectively contribute to a secure and enjoyable 
environment. Customers can enjoy the vibrant atmosphere, confident in Zoo Nightclub's 
commitment to their safety. 
 
Regards 
Arnold Sharp 

 
Kind regards  
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and doormen, all of which is handled respectfully and professionally by the doorstaff. In many 
statements problems have arose when public intoxicated try to access and are refused entry. 
Zoo bar staff report all incidents via the town link radio, another significant cost in providing 
safety. Many incidents written talk of doorstaff using force, whilst a last option in any case 
having weapons and in some cases direct attack one must draw conclusion to common law 
being used, each member of doorstaff are licenced personally therfore are ultimately 
responsible for their actions, not Mr dyer. I feel by imposing any limits whatsoever on opening/ 
closing times will only serve as a punitive punishment, moreover what should happen is 
licencing officers along with police work with Mr dyer and support him in making the zoo bar 
venue even safer. 

 
Kind regards  
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of staff and customers. Both doorstaff and Management are welcoming and friendly and I feel 
safe to enjoy my night at the venue. 

 
Kind regards  
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arise. 
Mr Dyer is very respectful towards all people, staff including. he will help first hand with any 
issues that are present and make sure all is dealt with correctly and efficiently, he has a care 
to all people in his work place that enter and leave. The issues mentioned could happen in any 
premises at any time and often do. I have been to other premises in my time and have seen 
much much worse happen and not dealt with correctly, leaving people injured, scared and not 
wanting to go back. However, Zoo Bar is a dynamic place to be, very diverse and enjoyable 
with many people coming together, a place to feel safe that you are being looked after and 
treated well, when NO police are in town to support the venues. There is a chronic lack of 
policing.  
Therefore I will object to any licence review for these reasons 

 
Kind regards  
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In this day and age it should not be down to one employee of the Council to pick and choose 
who he decides to bring down. I am questioning why he doesn't deal with other venues. 
 
The council need to ensure that this person is operating fair and effectively in addressing all 
venues in Maidstone and not being biased. He needs to be transparent and fair. 

 
Kind regards  
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woukd mean the disability event would have to close leaving many devastated & alot more 
isolated. 
 
I would personally miss seeing everyone & it would leave me feeling very sad & lost as its a 
venue I value & what it's done & how it's accommodated us has been above & beyond to 
support the event overall. 
 
Many thanks for reading  
 
Jason Halle 

 
Kind regards  
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I would like to add another observation that I have recently made regarding Maidstone's issue 
with public order crime. I have seen that many more people have been turned away from entry 
at Zoo recently. Since this, it is no coincidence to me that certain individuals have been forced 
to go elsewhere, and that these problems have followed with them. To name one of these 
instances, a brawl commenced just outside of Ovation Bar's entrance on Sunday 17th March 
2024 in the early hours of the morning. I feel its strongly evident that Zoo bar and it's staff isn't 
the problem here, but a lack of policing in the area no doubt due to government budget cuts. I 
believe that if the town centre was better policed on Friday and Saturday nights, Maidstone 
would be a much safer town. I do not think it is fair to put so much weight on establishments 
(who have their hands tied by civil law) where the police should be far more present and able 
to deal with situations before they become out of hand. Deterrents should be implemented by 
police and the council to prevent members of the public, and door staff from being injured, 
harassed or threatened. 

 
Kind regards  
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warning and if they have carried on they are taken out and explained why they have taken 
them out etc and I believe this is a good example of how it's spose to be done I feel heard safe 
and looked after and as a woman I don't find this often in some of the other places IV been to 
do far here in Maidstone, I believe alot of safety issues in general in Maidstone could be sorted 
with more police as there is a lack of them in town most of the time  
 
All in all I'd hate to see this place minimised or closed down it's my favourite place to go to 
here. 

 
Kind regards  
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In summary, this is a venue I enjoy visiting and feel safe in doing so; which is more than can 
be said for some other local establishments! 

 
Kind regards  
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few years ago, with reduced hours, these places which provide entertainment and hundreds 
of jobs need to be backed properly by an increase in policing during weekend nights. 

 
Kind regards  
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The other factor is the staff in the venue I don't no how many staff they employ but reduced 
hours or closing the venue would put people out of work and during a time when COVID hit the 
entertainment venues very hard and now to cut the hours the staff would suffer greatly and 
potentially you may be making people homeless of putting them under immense stress and 
financial pressure. Also the venue owner I am sure would not be able to financially support a 
venue on reduced hours I don't think that would be feasible. Maidstone is a shadow of it's 
former self and it's about time councils start working with venues and shops not working 
against them as every other shop it shut many of the former night life has closed and never re 
opened do not let this venue be another derelict run down building !!!!! 

 
Kind regards  
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This premises and the management can't be blamed for the issues that exist in society. It is 
clear they provide a fantastic service for 99.9% of the community 

 
Kind regards  
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Kind regards  
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staff were amazing as well. I was made to feel welcome and safe the whole time. I knew that if 
I ever felt uncomfortable in a situation then I could go to the staff and they would help 
immediately. Since going here I now spend my Friday and Saturday nights at zoo bar. I can 
go to the club by myself without any friends and know that I can see several people that I can 
spend my time with. To be able to go to a club as a lone female was something I never 
imagined I could do. It has become more of a social environment for me. Since my time of 
going to zoo bar it has become very apparent that there seems to be no police in town to 
support venues at early hours of the morning and even in some instances they are not there 
to help before midnight. This leaves the venue dealing with the issues alone and they have 
always dealt with any situations I have seen accordingly. 

 
Kind regards  
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Kind regards  
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incidents all over town in many different premises. When I have been at Zoo bar both the door 
staff and managment have delt with any issues swiftly and without any issues or support from 
police.  
 
On top of the above statement i've always seen the easy approach the door staff have along 
with their willingness to help people and build strong relationships with the regulars that attend 
zoo. 
 
I have also viewed in person zoo bar refusing many people entry only to then find out that the 
very same people refused from Zoo that evening were at ovation (previously strawberry 
moons) where there was a near 30 man brawl outside in the early hours. The real issue is lack 
of support, a finger pointing blame culture within the council and the local police all while 
neither support these businesses which provide jobs and revenue in the town centre. its a 
cultural and lack of support issue which falls onto maidstone town centre to address rather 
than sweep under the carpet, blame the venues and shut them down. For a healthy town to be 
successful we need a day time, early evening and a late evening offering. 

 
Kind regards  
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stabbed or cut with a weapon at other venues. Also issues can occur at any time day or night. 
There was a serious incident at a venue recently in Maidstone at 5pm!! which was posted on 
KM online and Kent police social media. 

 
Kind regards  
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tighten their controls because of a degrading society and an increase of weapons within 
Maidstone., 5 years ago no venues were searching people for weapons, what has happened 
in the last 5 years? At the same time venues have virtually no legal power to deal with some 
situations that can occur. Is it a venues fault that people come back after leaving the area and 
cause further issues? How can anyone predict that this is going to occur? I have seen police 
move people on from a venue, only for police to leave the area and these members of public 
return shortly after. If the police can't move these people on affectively with their powers, how 
can a venue with no legal powers outside of their licensed premises deal with people like this? 
I noticed in the case that there are several references to similar situations which I feel is unjust 
to be used in this case. 

 
Kind regards  
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there governing it. Licensing officers very rarely have first hand experience working in such an 
operation and from my understanding James Williams has no such experience. I find it odd 
that this industry is dictated to by those who have no experience. Tell me another industry 
where that would work successfully? From my visits at zoo bar I have never seen 
management or door staff encouraging or letting bad behaviour continue. They often remove 
people who they feel will not comply with the house rules, surely therefore, promoting the 
licensing objectives. How can door staff or management predict peoples behaviours? How 
can they know what people have previously consumed or know what their real intent is? We 
all know that in order to gain access to a venue people must be on their best behaviour. I see 
the door staff talk to customers, ask for ID, search them, wand them and in general check 
their suitability for entry. What more can be reasonably asked from them? 

 
Kind regards  

 
   

M   
m  

 m  
 

   
M   

m  
 m  
  

   
M   

m  
 m  
  P

   
M   

m  
 m  

   

 
     

M    
m     

 m  
   

 
This email may contain privileged/confidential information. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended 
recipient you may not copy, deliver or disclose the content of this message to anyone. In such case please destroy/delete the message immediately and 
notify the sender by reply email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Sevenoaks 
District Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by the Council. All email communications sent to or from Sevenoaks District Council 
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.  
How do we handle your data? Would you like to unsubscribe from our emails?  
Visit the Council at WWW.SEVENOAKS.GOV.UK  





2

noting the lack of police presence in the area. However, the nightclub's responsible 
management and security team effectively fill this gap, promptly addressing any incidents and 
maintaining a safe environment for the town's residents. It's crucial for them to keep their 
premises license to sustain this community-oriented approach, as it shows their dedication to 
ensuring the well-being of everyone who visits their establishment. 

 
Kind regards  
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council intend to move the town away from having a full and vibrant Night time economy - is 
that what the people really want? is this review part of a preconceived idea and plan to close 
the Night time Economy?  
 
I feel it's important to maintain a Night time economy for future generations, as I'm sure all 
those who are responsible for judging the outcome of this case have enjoyed nights out in their 
youth but perhaps they do not anymore in the same way. 

 
Kind regards  
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real effort to work with the venue or has the case been quietly built to trip them up. I think 
some real questions need to be asked here 

 
Kind regards  
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of handling any problems that come up, even without much police presence in the area. So, 
it's crucial for them to keep their license to continue providing a safe and fun place for us to 
hang out.  
 
Kind Regards 
Jack 

 
Kind regards  
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I have personally attended the above events on several occasions. I fully support the events 
that take place within the building. I consider and trust that it will be allowed to continue as 
an asset to the community of Maidstone. 

 
Kind regards  
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